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Friday 14th June 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We have decided as a school to hold our own Race for Life in aid of Cancer Research UK. 

With the help of Mr Peal & Mr Kidd, all the children and staff will be running our very own 

Race for Life around our school grounds on Friday 14th June 2019 from 1.30pm.  We would 

like to invite all parents and carers to join us in this fun event whilst raising money for such a 

worth-while cause. 

Each year group will run/walk at their allotted times below round our golden mile course in 

the playground and parents/carers/siblings are welcome to join them. 

We anticipate starting with Year 3 at 1.40pm, Year 4 at 2.00pm, Year 5 at 2.20pm & Year 6 at 

2.40pm – with the whole event finishing in time for pick up at 3.15pm. There’ll be drinks and 

ice poles available for sale afterwards for all. Children will not be able to go home early once 

they’ve done their run, they will go back to class until 3.15pm. 

On the day each child will have the opportunity to have a nomination board to write on and 

attach to themselves, to show anyone whose memory they want to honour in this great 

event. They will also receive a medal too once they cross the finish line. 

Please find attached a sponsor form for completion, don’t forget no amount is too small and 

please ask people to sign the gift aid box to enable Cancer Research to claim the money back. 

Money will need to be handed in to the school office with the form by Friday 28th June.  

We hope as many of you as possible will join us in this important event whilst raising money 

for a cause that has touched many of us in our school community. 

Children can come in sport clothes or wear something pink for the day, for a donation that 

will go towards the final total. 

Any queries you may have then please let me know. 

Kind regards 

Annie Knoupe 

Headteacher 

https://raceforlife.cancerresearchuk.org/

